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 The Senate Labor Committee reports favorably Senate Bill No. 

2822. 

 This bill revises the workers’ compensation law to increase the 

cap in contingency fee matters from 20 percent to 25 percent.  

Attorneys for injured workers are often compensated on a 

contingency fee basis, and the original cap of 20 percent does not 

take into account additional duties that workers’ compensation 

attorneys have been required to handle since the cap’s 

establishment. 


